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Ontario Enérgy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

ONTARIO ENERGY LUARD

Va

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Re: Amended “Leave to Construct” Application EB-2007-0050
Dear Board Members:

We, the joined owners of East Part Lot 2, Concession 5, Municipality of West Grey, would be
directly affected by the Potential Route Refinement alternate 1 of the Bruce to Milton Transmission
Corridor north of Hanover.

We were shocked to find out at the November 19, 2007 Hydro One information meeting, that there
were altenate routes suggested this far outside the existing Hydro corridor.

We only bought this property one and a half years ago, and at the time, having turned down three
other properties because they were too close or right under a Hydro corridor, we felt save to be far
enough away not ever to have to concern ourselves with a potential Hydro easement.

Potential Route Refinement Alt. 1 would consume approximately half of our hardwood bush and
wetland.

For that reason we hereby apply for intervenor status seeking costs for legal representation if this
alternate is chosen.

Your reply is appreciated

Yours truly, &//M//?g%( | //1,/ Qé/,yf

Ce H&rdro One Networks Inc.
8" Floor, South Tower
483 Bay Street
Toronto, ON, M5G 2P5
Attn: Glen MacDonald, Senior Advisor- Regulatory
Research and Administration



